
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "CenturyLink Customer"
Subject: RE: [BULK] Buffalo River watershed swine factory permit comment
Date: Friday, April 07, 2017 7:24:00 AM

We regret to inform you that your comments were received after the 4:30 p.m. deadline on
April 6, 2017. Therefore, your comments will not be considered as part of the Response to
Comments. If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Jamal Solaimanian at 501-682-
0620.
 
 
From: CenturyLink Customer [mailto:bjacobs@cswnet.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:45 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River watershed swine factory permit comment
 
Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:
 
Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River
watershed. 
 
The size of this intensive operation is not appropriate in the geologically sensitive
karst environment of our only national river. Any waste containment failure risks long
term water quality degradation as well as a $62M tourism industry in one of the
poorest areas of our state. 
 
Deny it because it makes economic sense. 
 
Deny it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect
it.
 
Sincerely,
 
Cynthia Jacobs, D.V.M.
PO Box 2043 
Clarksville, AR  72830
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